
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Tomorrow's Service, Pastor Mike will give the message 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
October 15, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

We look forward to seeing you all again after our short break. We hope that everyone is feeling better or 

at least well on the road to recovery. If you are still feeling sick, please take time this Sunday to rest and 

recover. 

 

Tomorrow, Pastor Mike will be giving the message. He will be sharing some reflections and lessons from 

the past 8 years of pastoring. 

 

Normally, as tomorrow is the 3rd Sunday of the month, we would be having our monthly Kodan bento 

box fundraiser together with bagels and salad. However, we switched things around this month, and we 

will be having the Chapchae noodles this week instead. 

 

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

This Week's Announcements 

 

 
 

  
 



 

 

We had a impromptu service day on Friday. Many people came together to clean up our backyard and 

garage area. A big thank you to David, Eugene, Riki, Yoshi, John, Kristina, for all helping out to care for 

the property and make it more usable and welcoming. We got an incredible amount of work done in a few 

hours. 

 

 
 

Roger, our hiking guru, will lead an urban hike this Sunday after lunch. The location is only 15 minutes 

away, like a mini wilderness area that cannot be seen from any road. Trail is all paved, and there are no 

foot restrictions. Limit 12 people. Sign up with Roger before, during greeting, or after service. 

 

  
 

  
 

We are finally returning to our stomping grounds at the Golden Rec Center for our annual Children's Day 

celebration. On Saturday, October 22, We will have a traditional pledge service and breakfast at the 

church at 8am, and then we will go to the Rec Center for fun and play and have lunch there. You are 

welcome to meet us at the rec center at around 10am. The church will pay the admission fees. There's lots 

to do at the rec center for all ages. 

 

 
 

Save the date for our annual Fall Festival, on Sunday October 30. We will have a costume contest with 

prizes and lots of other fun planned. 

 



 

 

 
 

We are still in need of one or two volunteers for our Preschool Sunday School class. If you are able to 

volunteer once or twice a month to support this class, it would be a huge help. Please talk to the pastors if 

you are interested. 

 

 
 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how 

The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other. 

 

Join every Sunday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 

pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is 

the passcode if needed. 


